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B.0. Box 327 - Delta, Utah 84624
Phone: 801-864-2767

November 13, 1974

Bill Nittler
603 West First
McCook, NE 69001

Gentlemen: -
We are writing in answer to your recent letter concerning our DX Test.

KDLT did conduct an equipment test from 12:%0 to 1:00 A.M. MST on
Monday, November 11. The information you sent us checks out with our
programming.

We appreciate your interest in our test as an International Radio

Club of America member. We have received confirmation from nearly all
points of the United States and Canada. At some future time we hope
to be able to repeat these tests for those who could not jein us

on November 11.

Again we thank you for your interest on behalf of KDLT.

Cordially,

Glen S. Gardner
General Manager
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